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October 20, 2016

Dear valued partners,

Ontario's Climate Change Action Plan (CCAP), released on June 8, 2016,
committed to creating a cleaner transportation sector in Ontario, in part by
promoting the adoption of electric vehicles (EVs).

The Ministry of Transportation is ready to do its part to support the CCAP by
implementing a number of initiatives that support reductions to transportation
emissions. These initiatives will be funded by proceeds from the province’s cap
and trade program.

Through a discussion paper posted to the Environmental Registry, we are seeking
your input on the development of programs included in the CCAP to support
increased uptake of EVs in Ontario.

We encourage you to review the discussion paper, accessible through the
Environmental Registry or the ministry’s Electric Vehicles web page at
www.ontario.ca/electricvehicles, and provide your comments by November 14,
2016. We look forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,

Jill Hughes
Director



